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6300 Mariposa Ave - Shooting

Tuesday September 5, 2017 - At approximately 8:54 p.m., Citrus Heights Police
officers responded to an apartment complex in the 6300 block of Mariposa
Avenue regarding a male subject who had been shot. Officers arrived and located
the male victim in his mid-20’s suffering from a single gunshot wound to his upper
torso area. Officers immediately began rendering first aid to the victim, who was
subsequently transported to a local hospital by medics. He is expected to survive.

Police are investigating several possible motives and suspects but specific details
about either are not being released at this time. Although the investigation is still
ongoing, there is no specific risk to the members of the community and it is
believed that this was not a random act of violence.

CHPD is asking anyone who may have witnessed the incident, or may have
additional information, to contact Citrus Heights Police Detective Bayer-Evans at
916-727-5584.
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